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MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Rob Preston, Interim Director of Curriculum and Instruction 

   

Date: May 13, 2020 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       May 27, 2020 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend Board approval of the School Health-Related Closure Plans. 

 

(On May 4, 2020, Governor Murphy announced that all New Jersey school buildings would 

remain closed for in-person instruction for the remainder of school year 2019-2020. Private 

schools with longer academic years will remain closed until at least June 30, 2020. To ensure 

that New Jersey students continue to receive high quality, standards-based instruction through 

the end of the school year, and to provide appropriate transparency, each school district, charter 

school, Renaissance School Project and APSSD must update and post to its website its school 

health-related closure preparedness plan. Pursuant to P.L. 2020, c.27, the revised plans must be 

approved by the district board of education or board of trustees.) 

 


